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Happy Memorial Day 



From Fr. Tuan 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
On this Memorial Day weekend, we remember with love and                    
gratitude all those who fought for our country. Many men and 
women have lost their lives so that we may live in freedom.  
 
We also pray that God will continue to keep all of our military men 
and women safe today and always. 
 
Here is a reflection for this weekend’s readings: 
 
Here at the Last Supper, instead of focusing on the events that were 
about to occur to him, Jesus prays to his Father about his disciples, 
both those gathered around him that night and the ones they later 
would call (and those that the new ones would call, and so on).  He 
prayed for their unity and prayed that the love between Father and 
Son may be in them.  That love that his disciples -then and now- 
have for one another is a sign of God’s love for the Son. It is also 
assisted by the Holy Spirit, our “Advocate,” to use John’s words. In 
the first reading we hear of Stephen, who “filled with the Holy 
Spirit” (Acts 7:55) gives his life for his faith, saying virtually the 
same words Jesus spoke from the cross.  Few are called to die for 
their faith, but we are all called to die to some aspects of our lives 
in order to truly love one another, in order to put others’ interests 
before our own.  Let us pray that the Holy Spirit may strengthen 
our resolve to  express the love of God in the way we respond to 
our neighbors’ needs. 
 
How can you respond to your  neighbor with love this week?  
Whom have you not yet recognized as your neighbor? 
 
Love and Prayers, 

 
 
 

Fr. Tuan 
 

 



____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Gardening Help Volunteers 

 

 
We are again this year 
in search of volunteers 
interested in caring for 

and tending to our                
Garden as it comes to 

life with all of the   
beautiful flowers.  If                 
interested in helping 

please call  Kathy 
O’Hagan at                                 

815-467-4228. 

 Communion for the Homebound 
 

Please call the Rectory at                                  
815-467-2233 to be added to                             

our current list. 



 

Coming in June Monthly Fireside chats with Deacon Fred  
 
There will be two nights each month a Teen Night: for 8th graders to High School Seniors,                                          
and a College Night.  
 
Teen Nights: all 7:30pm to 9:00pm  
Sunday, June 26, 2022  
Sunday, July 17, 2022  
Sunday, August 14, 2022  
Sunday, September 4,2022  
 
College Nights: all 8:00pm to 9:30pm  
Thursday, June 30, 2022  
Thursday, July14, 2022  
Thursday, August 4, 2022  
 
Come and join us, we would love to see you!!  
Deacon Fred & Joann Ban  



                                       

       
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
                                             

    Spiritual Adoption Pro Life - Face The Truth Tour 
The Pro Life Action League invites you to join the                  
upcoming Face The Truth tour, an annual pro-life pub-
lic education initiative that reaches tens of thousands of 
people with the reality of abortion. From June 10 
through the 18th pro-life volunteers will hold signs 
at major intersections across Chicagoland, depicting the 
beauty of life in the womb as well as a horrible injustice 
done to the unborn victims of abortion.  
The Face The Truth changes hearts and minds, guides 
post-abortive women and men to healing and peace and 
saves babies from abortion. 
 
The Face The Truth tour will be in Joliet on Wednesday 
June 15th at the following locations: 
9:00-10:30- Joliet: Jefferson St. and Larkin Ave. 
11:30-1:00- Shorewood: Rt. 59 & Black Rd. 
3:00-4:30- Joliet- Rt. 59 & Caton Farm Rd. 
 
If you have any questions please 
contact Cathy Glover                          
at 815-409-8145. 
 

 CCW Installation Mass 
 

Congratulations to all the 2022-2023 CCW officers and co-chairs who were installed into office 
last week during a beautiful mass celebrated by Father Tuan.  CCW meets the third Thursday of 
the month from September thru May. All the women of the Parish age 18 and above are welcome 
to attend. We hope everyone has a safe summer and you will be able to join us in September. If 
you have any questions please contact Jeanne Rapp at jeanchuck73@gmail.com. 



 

St. Mary’s Annual Golf Outing 

Monday, September 12, 2022 
The Creek, Morris Illinois 

Shot Gun Start Noon 
Foursome- Best Ball 

 

Registration Forms will be available in upcoming bulletins . Spots fill 
quickly so register early.  

 
If you are unable to golf you can still join us for dinner and raffles, 

50/50, split the pot and live  and silent auctions. 



Q. Did Mary the mother of Jesus Christ, have other children after Jesus? 
 
A. The short answer to this question is “No.”  But let’s explore further. 
 
Most likely you are asking this question because some Scripture passages seem to 
suggest that Jesus had brothers and sisters.  For example, here are two such                          
passages: 
Mark 6:3 – Is he not the carpenter, the son of Mary, and the brother of James and 
Joses and Judas and Simon? And are not his sisters here with us?” 
Matthew 13:55-56 – Is he not the carpenter’s son? Is not his mother named Mary and 
his brothers James, Joseph, Simon, and Judas? Are not his sisters all with us? 
So should we conclude from these passages that Jesus had brothers and sisters in a 
literal way, meaning Mary and Joseph had other children in addition to Jesus?         
 Certainly not. 
Below is a brief answer to this question that is taken from Chapter 3 – The God-Man and His  Mother of the book My Catholic Faith! 
 
Scripture is quite clear that Mary conceived Jesus in a virginal way – by the Holy Spirit. Additionally, it is the constant teaching of 
the Church that she always retained her virginity. She had no other children and never  engaged in the marital act with Joseph. 
Sometimes this is confusing since there are references in the Scriptures to Jesus’ brothers and sisters. But this language was                           
commonly used in reference to cousins. So this  shouldn’t confuse us if we understand the language of the time.  

Question of the Week 



Volunteer Schedules 
 Eucharistic  

Minister 
Lector Altar  

Server 

June 4 
5:00pm 

Roy  Sabuco Carolyn                
Healy 

Jada                                  
Akroush 

June 5 
7:30am 

Carole                   
Fremarek 

Ric                      
Offerman 

Antonio              
Esquivel 

June 5 
9:00am 

Erica Schramm                   
Sydney Yunker 

Vic                        
Delmastro 

Molly                      
Schramm 

June 5 
11:00am 

Jessica                      
Folsom                   
Jane Spray 

Bruce Ukockis Sarah                        
Folsom 

 Eucharistic  
Minister 

Lector Altar  
Server 

June 11 
5:00pm 

Mike Healy Pete                     
Quirk 

Lauren                     
Klimchack 

June 12 
7:30am 

Joyce Danek Rose Ruettiger Kevin                    
Looney 

June 12 
9:00am 
 

Alice Mayr 

Mike Schramm 

Sue                          
Gregory 

Brooklyn               
Lehner 

June 12 
11:00am 

Glenda Smith 

Cheryl Nelson 

Brenda                   
Rittof 

Emily                     
Weinstock 



MaSS aND PrayEr INtENtIONS 

   DATE   TIME        MASS INTENTION          FROM  

 Special Intentions 
 
Sara Lovell 
 
Elaine Troutman 
 
Wren Wagoner 
 
Sue Burich 
 
Jerry Davidson 

This week candles were lit for : 
 

· Pat & Mickey McDonald & John Brown 
· Gloria Ziebler 
· Police & Firefighters 
· An end  to  the Corona Virus 
· Sanctity of Life from Conception until  Natural Death 
 

If you would like a candle lit outside for a                
special intention, please call the Parish Office at 
815-467-2233. 

 
 

Denise Tonarelli 
 
Kimberly Gaydula 
 
Dylan Pickett 
 
Paul Thien Phu 
 
Deidra Hogan 
 
Lonnie Barutello 
 

Parish Sick List 

** The Rosary is Prayer every  weekday morning at  8:00am** 
Saturday, May 28 5:00pm    Bill Stafford   Knights of Columbus 
       Ron Foster   Tom & Pat McHugh 
       Mom & Dad Staskiewicz  The Family 
       Jack Macey   The Foster Family 
Sunday, May 29 7:30am    Parishioners 
   9:00am    Andrew Carr   The Clodi Family 
       Sanctity of Life 
       Francis Roger Dollinger  Peg Fransciso 
             11:00am    Sr. Rosemary Small 
Monday, May 30           9:00am At The Cemetery Kate Baudina   Pat & Judy Tierney 
Memorial Day  
Tuesday May 31 8:30am    Francis Roger Dollinger  Peg & Jim Furto 
Wednesday, June 1 8:30am    Communion Service 
Thursday, June 2 8:30am    Quan Nguyen   Fr. Tuan 
       Matthew Pens   The Family 
Friday, June 3  8:30am    Herbert Harmon   Ed & Vicki Walsh 
Saturday, June 4 5:00pm    Bill Stafford   Donna Buckley 
       John Crowley   Jim & Joanna Zupancic 
       Tom Furto   The Family 
Sunday, June 5  7:30am    Judy Pina   Family & Friends 
   9:00am    June Fleming   Sharon Gaydula 
       Francis Roger Dollinger   The Machetta Family 
       Sanctity of Life 
   11:00am   Fr. Mark Fracaro     
  

Lorenzo Benitez 
 
Marlena Benitez 
 
Gerald Boucher  
  
Gerry Loucks  
 
Mary Mogensen 
 
Judy Stafford 

 If you would like to add a name to our prayer 
list, please email 

st.marysminooka@sbcglobal.net or                                
call the parish office at  815-467-2233. 



StaFF MaSSES 

St. Mary’S COMMISSIONS 

Fr. Tuan Van Nguyen- Pastor                                                                       
815-467-2233 ext.106 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Deacon Fred Ban- Director of RE                                                                
815-467-2769, deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  
 
Kathy O’Hagan- Pastoral Associate                                                    
815-467-4228 stmary3@sbcglobal.net 
 
Mary Blatti- Office Manager/Bulletin Editor                                        
815-467-2233 ex100,stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Mary Mogensen - Bookkeeper/ 
Foundation for Faith  
815-467-2233 ext. 101, stmarysbusiness@gmail.com 
 
Kaleigh Mattson- Director of Music/Website/Social 
Media Coordinator 815-467-2233 ext 109 
Kaleigh.stmarysmusic@gmail.com 

Weekend Masses-      Saturday- 5:00pm 
                  Sunday- 7:30am, 9am Livestream         
                   and 11am 
Weekday Masses        Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri-  8:30am 
Communion Service-  Wed- 8:30am 
Confession-                   Saturday’s  4pm-4:45pm  
                                  in the Church             
Anointing of the Sick   Fr. Tuan is available for                                                 
     personal anointing at home, 
      nursing home, hospice etc. 
     please call the rectory                            
                    815-467-2233. 

 Administration-  
John Jun 
Drjohnedd@aol.com 

Education-                                                            
Mary Kimble 
mtk2553@aol.com 

Prayer Squares Group-                                        
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Adult Choir/Children Choir-                           
Kaleigh Mattson 
Kaleigh.stmarysmusic@gmail.com 

Eucharistic Ministers-                                             
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Prayer Tree-                                                         
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Bible Study-  
Cathy Fouts 
cathyfouts@comcast.net 

Finance Committee-                                           
Dan Friant 
daf1852@gmail.com 

Protecting God’s Children                                        
-Deacon Fred Ban 
Deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Building and Grounds-                            
Dave Clark 
chiefengin@sbcglobal.net 

Fishers of Men-                                                 
Kevin Pullara 
kevinapullara@gmail.com 

Quilters-                                                          
Carole Fremarek 
cfremarek@sbcglobal.net 

Children’s Liturgy-                                                      
Karen Resar 
karenresar@yahoo.com 

Funeral Luncheon-                                           
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Worship Commission- 
Chris Gregory 
cslkgreg@msm.com 

Children's Mass Coordinator-                       
Katrinka Kochanek 
KKochanek@divfin.com 

Greeters-                                                                  
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Religious Education- Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Christmas Giving Tree-                                      
Kathy Williamson 
 

Knights of Columbus-                                                        
Brian Flanigan 
briankflanigan@yahoo.com 

Welcoming Committee-                                
Doris Boehm 
wdboehm@att.net 

Council of Catholic Women-                                 
Jeanne Rapp 
Jeanchuck73@gmail.com 

Lectors-                                                                
Kathy O’Hagan 
stmary3@sbcglobal.net 

Daybreak Shelter  
Debbie Bols 
815-210-8351 

CONtaCt INFOrMatION 

Parish Council-                                          
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Youth Ministry-                                        
Joanne Ban 
joban4smym@yahoo.com 

ProLife-                                                        
Kathy Glover 
(815)467-2233 

 

 

 

 

 

RCIA-                                                                   
Deacon Fred Ban/ Kate Ross 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  

Religious Education -                                   
Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

 

815 941-4419.  

 

815-277-6363  

Parish Rectory  Office- Mon-Thurs-8am-4pm 
   Fri- 8am-12pm 
Rectory Phone-    815-467-2233 
 
Website-   www.stmarysminooka.com 
Fax-   815-467-1760 



 

Thank you for your financial support to St. Mary’s  

Welcome to St. Mary’s Church! 
Would you like to become a Registered Parishioner? 

 
     We are so blessed to have you with us today and every day! Our liturgies are made  better 
by your  presence and  participation. We hope that you find the experience  here  at St. 
Mary’s to  be a warm and inspiring experience of the Eucharist and  the faith that we                     
profess.       
  
    If you are not registered and would like to be, please fill out the form below and mail it to 
the Parish office at St. Mary’s, P.O. Box 456, Minooka IL 60447. 
 

Name:_____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address_________________________________________________ 
 
 
City_______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone:____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Email:_____________________________________________________ 
 
( ) New Parishioner                           ( ) New Email 
 
( ) New Address                                ( ) New Phone Number 
 
 

EVERYONE IS  

 

Thank you so much for your                                     
financial support to                          

St. Mary’s.                                
It’s people like you that 
have made this Parish                                         

what it is today!  
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